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Meeting Date: January 25, 2017 

Staff contact: Larry Hampson 



Board to consider CEQA 

actions 

 The Board of Directors is acting as an independent 

body to consider all information in the record 

including: 

 

– Initial Study and Draft Mitigated Negative Declaration 

– Written comments from RWQCB and NMFS and responses 

– Mitigation Monitoring and Reporting Plan 

– Any comments received at the January 25, 2017 Public 

Hearing 

– Proposed Addendum 

 

 Must be able to make a determination that the 

Project will not have a significant effect on the 

environment with proposed mitigation measures 
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Board to consider CEQA 

analysis 

 Potential significant effects: 

– Board previously certified the IS/MND for the project and 

adopted mitigation measures at the November 14, 2016 

meeting 

 

 The effect of the addendum is to correct a technical 

error in the description of which Distinct Population 

Segment the Carmel River steelhead belongs 

 

 There is no new and significant information that 

requires recirculation of the IS/MND 

 

 An Addendum is the appropriate CEQA action 
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Recommendations 

 Recommendation 1: 
– Accept written Responses to Comments and address any 

additional written or oral comments received at the Public 

Hearing;  

 Recommendation 2: 
– Adopt CEQA Findings to certify the Addendum;  

 Recommendation 3: 
– Adopt Resolution 2017-02 certifying the Addendum; 

 Recommendation 4: 
– Direct staff to amend the Final IS/MND to incorporate the 

Addendum and file a Notice of Determination of approval of 

the Addendum. 
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District website:  

www.mpwmd.net 

PowerPoint presentations will be 
posted on the website the day 

after the meeting 

Staff contact for this item: 

Larry Hampson, District Engineer 

larry@mpwmd.net 

(831) 658-5620 

http://www.mpwmd.net/
mailto:larry@mpwmd.net

